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Dear Parents/carer 

Further to the introduction letter that was sent to all our wraparound families, we are very pleased to announce that 

Priority online bookings for Discovery Wraparound childcare from 6th January are going live from Thursday 14th 

November for one week.  You will need to register and re book your current sessions. 

As we move to the new system, please can I remind all families that you must clear any current debt you may 

have, as this will jeopardise any future bookings.  Thank you 

To start making bookings, please simply: 

1. https://discovery.cbfs.uk/ 
2. Register your online booking account (5 mins). 

3. Use the ‘Bookings’ dropdown menu at the top of your Dashboard to begin requesting your sessions. 

What types of booking are available? 

As of 14th November, you will be able to request a Permanent Booking to start from the beginning 6th January 2025.  

A ‘Permanent Booking’ refers to securing the same sessions each week, guaranteed on a rolling and ongoing basis. 

From 25th November 2024, you will also be able to start making Ad-Hoc Bookings online.  Booking sessions on an ad-

hoc basis refers to securing individual dates with no ongoing commitment, subject to availability at the time of 

booking.  If you expect to book only on an ad-hoc basis, we recommend that you still register your account now, to 

ensure you are prepared to secure any spaces you need without delay. 

Spaces and availability 

Please be aware that both breakfast and after school club operate with strict capacities, for which available spaces 

will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  Demand for available spaces is likely to be high, so (should you 

require childcare) please do act as soon as you can to avoid disappointment. 

Queries and system support 

If you have any questions, or difficulties navigating the online booking system, please contact Childcare Bookings for 

Schools (our partner for any administration, booking and finance aspects of our wraparound care) directly: 

• Via phone:  01444 523335 

• Via email:  discovery@cbfs.uk  

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdiscovery.cbfs.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clgill%40discoverytrust.org%7Cc8b9c020da884420dda308dce1262081%7Ca9f3c5ed589740fa82676e3abc001a34%7C0%7C0%7C638632801098167303%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=R9iEVzMKuhOTrB1Nev4Mqi5srfO4AddfY8ZU6lVr2u0%3D&reserved=0
mailto:discovery@cbfs.uk
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Their office operates between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday, all year round (including the school holidays). 

 

Kind regards, 

Ali      Lee Gill 

Alistair Eagle     Extended Services Manager 

Childcare Bookings for Schools   Discovery Schools Trust
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Childcare Bookings for Schools – Frequently Asked Questions 

How do I make a booking? 

Through our bespoke-built online booking system. The school will be in touch with a hyperlink to provide you access 

to this system in due course. 

Once you have accessed the system, all you need to do is to register an account or log in before you start making 

bookings.  Registration is completely free, a one-off task and should take no longer than 10 minutes. 

What types of booking are available? 

Permanent bookings – the same sessions each week, guaranteed on a rolling and ongoing basis. 

Ad hoc bookings – individual dates with no ongoing commitment, subject to availability at the time of booking. 

When is payment due? 

For permanent bookings – Monthly bills, for the exact amount of that month’s childcare, are processed in advance 

on the 1st working day of each month.  You do not need to do anything – payment is taken automatically. 

For ad hoc bookings – Payment is due at the time of booking, in order to checkout and complete the process. 

What payment methods are available? 

We can accept payments via Card, Childcare Vouchers or the Tax-Free Childcare scheme. 

Payments cannot be made via BACS, cash or cheque (either at club or direct to our office). 

How do I register a Payment Card? 

Once you have registered an account on our online booking system, you will be prompted to register a card.  Here 

you can register (one or multiple) cards and select your default card. 

How do I pay via Childcare Vouchers or using the Tax-Free Childcare scheme? 

Once you have registered an account on our online booking system, simply send us a Childcare Voucher or Tax Free 

Childcare payment.  Once the payment reaches our bank account, these funds will be credited to your Online 

Account Balance.  Your Online Account Balance can then be used as a payment method when making bookings. 

Please allow 4 days for any Childcare Voucher or Tax Free Childcare payments to reach us.  To avoid any further 

delay, please provide us with your child’s unique Tax Free Childcare reference in advance; or use your child’s full 

name as the reference for any Childcare Voucher payments. 

Can I send Childcare Vouchers or Tax-Free Childcare payments without making a booking? 

Yes – you can make Childcare Vouchers or Tax-Free Childcare payments at any point. 

Indeed, many CBfS customers build and maintain a surplus in their Online Account Balance to prepare for their 

monthly bill or avoid waiting for individual payments to clear when making ad-hoc bookings.  This credit can be 

returned to you at any point. 

Cont… 



 
 
 
 

 

2 Delaware Road, Haywards Heath 

West Sussex, RH16 3UX 

enquiries@childcarebookings.co.uk 

 

Registered in England & Wales, Company Number: 11049304 

www.childcarebookings.co.uk  |  enquiries@childcarebookings.co.uk 

 

 

Is there anything I need to do now? 

No, we will be in contact through the school to notify you when bookings open. 

Is there anything I need to consider at this stage? 

Yes.  Payment for your childcare is required in advance.  Therefore, please bear in mind the following: 

Permanent bookings 

If you intend to hold a permanent booking with us and wish to pay by Childcare Vouchers or Tax-Free Childcare, 

either in part or wholly, please ensure that you have sent us sufficient funds to cover the cost of your monthly 

booking in advance of the 1st of the month.  On the 1st, we will take the total cost of your childcare for that month 

from your Online Account Balance.  If you have not provided us with sufficient childcare voucher funds, the balance 

will be taken from your registered debit card. 

If you wish to pay for your permanent booking via your debit card, the total cost of your childcare for the month will 

be taken from your card on 1st of the month. 

Ad Hoc Bookings 

You will have the choice of paying for ad hoc bookings with: 

• Your debit card 

• Childcare Vouchers or Tax Free Childcare (provided that you have sent us these funds in time) 

• A combination of both 

When you make your ad hoc booking, you will be charged at the point of booking. 


